
January 15, 2020 

Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy 
Air Quality Division/Detroit District Office 
Attn: Ms. Jenine Camilleri 
Enforcement Unit Supervisor 
P.O. Box 30260 
Lansing, Ml 48909-7760 

RE: Notice of Violation - Response Letter 
Penske Logistics Facility ·· 
SRN : P1092 
15520 Wayne Road 
Romulus, Ml 

Dear Ms. Camilleri: 

RECEIVED 

JAN 16 2020 

Air Quality Division 
Detroit Office 

I am in receipt of the above-referenced Notice, and have been in communication with 
inspector Todd Zynda. Penske has drafted the Permit to Install (PTI) application and is 
currently working with the ammonia equipment contractor to finalize the PTI. We 
anticipate having the PTI finalized and submitted by February 13, 2020, and respectfully 
request a 30-day extension to return to compliance. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me at 610-775-6123. 

Thank you, 

. ·· ~ 

Chris Hawk 
Environmental Engineer, Environmental Services 
Penske Truck Leasing 

Penske Truck Leasing Tel 610 775 6298 
Rt. 10 Gre en Hills, PO Box 7635 Fax 610 775 6442 
Read ing, PA 19603-7635 g openske .com 


